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Text of message from Prime Minister Anker Jorgensen

to

Prime Minister The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher.

In reply to your message which I receivea yesterday,

I am glad to be able to refer to a press statement which

Foreign Minister Kjeld Olesen issued on behalf of the Danish

Government yesterday. It contains a clear condemnation of the

Argentine invasion of the Falkland Islands and calls for a pressure

upon Argentina from all the world to seek a political solution to

the problems.

We intend to play our full part in the continued

deliberations in the E.C. about this matter.


